Madison Police Department
CORRESPONDENCE / MEMORANDUM

Date: November 25, 2019

To: Officer Roderick Johnson
From: Victor Wahl, Acting Chief of Police
Re: Promotion to Detective

It is my pleasure to designate you for appointment to the rank of Detective of Police due to a
permanent vacancy that will exist in the near future. This designation is subject to the approval of the
Police and Fire Commission. Your official start date for seniority and pay increase purposes for this rank
will be February 9, 2020.

During the PFC review process, you may be in an acting status until the review process is completed.
You will receive further information regarding your assignment in the near future. Congratulations on
this well-deserved promotion!
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Victor Wahl
Acting Chief of Police
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